From: Rodriguez, Emily M. [mailto:Emily.Rodriguez@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2019 7:31 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Patricia Casey
Subject: training confirmation

Good evening, 
 
I did attend Orland Park Training from 17 June 2019 through 21 June 2019  for National White Crime Center Class: C102 Basic Cyber Investigation and C1240 Intermediate Cyber Investigation Dark Web and open source course. 

Please let me know if you need anything further.

Thank you,

Detective Emily Rodriguez
Chicago Police Department
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